
November 2022

Hello Friend - 
 
On behalf of the National Cryptologic Foundation, I wish you a Happy
Thanksgiving!
 
This Thanksgiving, I am grateful for you. Thank you for continuing to
join us in our mission to "educate, stimulate, and commemorate.”
Through your support, we educate children and teens to meet the cyber
opportunities in our digital world; stimulate discussion and innovate to
overcome the cyber challenges our nation faces; and commemorate
those who have served in the cryptologic community. 
 
We are grateful to have you as a partner in our mission, and we wish
you, your family, and colleagues, best wishes for a happy & healthy
holiday.
 
Kind regards, 
Laura Nelson
NCF President & CEO
 
P.S. The NCF offices will be closed Thursday and Friday, November 24
and 25, in observance of the holiday. 

 

Upcoming Events

* Please stay tuned for the launch of our #CyberChats Podcasts in 2023!
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